Modified NPT monitoring guidance has been in place since early in the Covid19 outbreak.   The attached document confirms the continuation of the modified requirements, in recognition of the ongoing pressures associated with pandemic response.     
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please refer to this document as the current guidance.   This will reviewed in February 2021 or sooner if required. 

 Many thanks with your ongoing assistance,

GGC Rheumatology MCN
